
END OF SCHOOL
CELEBRATION
We are having a BBQ to celebrate 
our Xatśūll students on 
Thursday, June 27, 2024
from 4 - 8 p.m. at the XFN gym.

There will be prizes, games, 
bouncy castle and more. 
All community members and 
students are invited.

For more information, email 
Keegan at youth@xatsull.com


